
Hey Team!  
Just a heads up that the following email went out today to the primary contacts on all active Opps 
with medication dispensers listed: 

 
Hello from SimplyHome! 
 
Daylight Saving Time (DST) will begin this Sunday, March 10, at 2:00am Eastern. If you are 
in a timezone that honors DST, please remember to adjust your Medication Dispenser time by 
moving it forward one hour. If you adjust the display time, there is no need to adjust the alarm 
times. 
 
If you use additional technology from SimplyHome that works in conjunction with a clock, there 
is no need to adjust anything as it has been pre-configured for DST. 
 
If you have an active Cellular Medication Dispenser, the time will automatically adjust and no 
action is needed on your part. 
 
Please call us toll free at 877-684-3581 or email us at help@simply-home.com if you need any 
assistance or have questions. We're thankful for your business... all the time. 
--  
Gabrielle Corey 
SimplyHome - CMI 
828-684-8441 Local 
828-335-5330 Cell 
877-684-3581 Toll-Free 
828-684-3590 Fax 
simply-home.com 

 


